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Year 2-6 
Year 2  - Kenzie Stonham & Tiara Lennon 

Year 3  - Georga Gardner & Leilamarie Louie 

Year 4  - Michaela-Rose Catt, Indiannah Carey, Preston Lennon & Jackson Ruttley 

Year 5  - Storme Anderson & Ian McKenzie 

Year 6  - Cooper Ruttley, Lincon McConnaughty, Mia Bradford & Leila Ruttley 

Junior 
Year 7  - Elijah Myers & Rhianna Shadlow 

Year 8 - Emily Murray & Maddison Johnston 

Year 9  - Emily Hinchliffe & Emily Hoffmann 

Senior 

Year 10  - Poppy Evans Prouse & Valarie Dunn 

Year 11 - Molly Murray & Ashanti Pennell 

Year 12  - Jo Rawson & Madison Masman 
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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL  

Dear Parents & Caregivers, 

 

P&C Meeting 

The P&C held their first meeting for the year, today in the 

Cultural Centre.  

The AGM was held at the end of last year and the incoming 

committee are: 

President Kylie Hyde 

Vice President Troy Carey 

Secretary Tiffany Andrews (Evans) 

Treasurer Paul White 

Attendance 

Congratulations to the 42 students who have attended every 

day since the school year commenced.     

 

 

 

Uniform 

Students are looking very impressive in their summer uniform 

plus sport uniform. New uniform items can be obtained from 

the school’s office and also Grace’s Uniforms in Coonaba-

rabran. 

If you have uniform pieces that your child has outgrown, the 

office would welcome them in our clothing pool. 

Breakfast 

Breakfast has recommenced with Fiona in the canteen serving 

toast and cereal each morning for those students who miss 

out at home. There is no cost to students.  

Anti-bullying 

The school’s anti-bullying team meets routinely to monitor 

and address reports of any face to face and/or online bullying 

encountered by students K-12. Students are encouraged to 

speak up as either a victim or a bystander. They can leave an 

anonymous notification in the Bully Box or tell any member of 

staff or the student leadership team. 

Bus Behaviour 

All students are expected to behave appropriately and safely  

on buses to and from school. Bus drivers report disorderly 

conduct to parents directly. When warranted, breaches of 

Dept Transport passenger code of conduct, can result in the 

passenger being removed from the bus service. 

Parents are responsible for their children’s supervision & be-

haviour at bus stops in the morning when going to school and 

in the afternoon when arriving home. 

Schools are responsible for their students’ behaviour at their 

bus zone drop off and pick up sites at the school. 

Schools have no obligation to provide supervision on govern-

ment bus services. 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our Regional Swimmers 

Well done to the eight students who travelled all the way to 

Armidale to contest the North West Regional championships. 

Competitive swimming is alive and well in Baradine. 

Congratulations to our junior judges Binnaway Show 

Well done to all the agriculture students who participated in 

the junior judging competition for Binnaway Show. This was a 

great opportunity to learn the finer points of animal confor-

mation, wool clips, grains etc. 

 
Cheers 
Chris Clarke 
Principal 

Staff and students would like to thank IGA for 

their generous donation to our school.  

The SRC will determine how the money will be 

used to benefit all students. 
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Monday 29th March  

3.00 – 6.00pm 

School Hall 

NON SCHOLAE SED VITAE - Not in learning, but in life. 

 Cooper Ruttley 

A great start as a 2021  

student leader. 

 Mia Bradford 

A great start as a 2021  

student leader. 

  

 

 Madison Masman 

Showing mature student 

leadership. 

 Jo Rawson 

Showing mature student 

leadership. 

  

Principal’s Awards of  Recognition  

Principal’s award of appreciation  

Paul Armstrong  - Relief teaching during Mr Naughton’s extended leave. 

Melissa Leistra - Developing the Stage 6 study area. 

Staff thumbs up awards 

Richie Milgate  - Great assistance and help to all staff  at our annual  

swimming carnival. 

Lucy Baldock  - Positive parent contact. 

Carol Hotchkiss  - Dedication and catering for SDD. 

Lucy Dorman - Swimming carnival organisation in a Covid environment. 

Stewart Row - Innovative thinking in support of student well-being. 

Fiona Hensby - Signing up for an early morning start to Armidale for 

swimming. 

MEETINGS 
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Positive Behaviour For Learning 

Year Advisor Awards 

 

Term 1 Barrel Draw   
$50.00 Voucher  

Well done Sharney Egan  

 Year 7 
Jorden Pagett 
Participating well in  
his classes. 

 Year 8 
Alex Wicken 
Excellent participation and 
problem solving in Science. 

  
 

 Year 9 
Olive Lennon 
Being a good friend by 
encouraging others to 
 make good choices. 

 Year 9 
Riley Siemsen 
Being a good friend by 
encouraging others to 
make good choices. 

 Year 9 
Laura Myers 
Being a good friend by 
encouraging others to 
make good choices. 

 Year 10 
Valarie Dunn 
Working very well in all  
classes. 

 Year 11 
Ashanti Pennell 
A positive attitude  
towards her classes. 

 Year 12 
Holly Woodham 
Effort with her  
Year 12 studies. 

 Year 7 
Paula Evans 
Using appropriate school 
language. 

 Year 8 
Brendon Evans 
Always participating in  
Science and completing 
density calculations. 

 Year 10 
Bradley Owers 
Participating well in  
class discussion. 

 Year 11 
Annalise Edwards 
Quality work in a  
number of KLA’s. 

 Year 12 
Jo Rawson 
Using appropriate  
language. 
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On Tuesday 23rd of February 19 students from Years 8, 9, 10 and 11 Agriculture 

classes travelled to Binnaway to compete in the judging competition. There 

were 8 other schools competing on the day and what a fantastic day it was.  

Students spent time in their Agriculture lessons preparing for the day and were 

absolutely fantastic. Our students were all attentive and consistently involved 

throughout the day and were great representatives of our school.  

On the day students judged beef, meat, sheep, merinos and poultry. Students 

were also involved in talks with the LLS, Agronomy, auctioneering and judging 

goats.  

Results on the day: 

BLUE 15 YRS AND UNDER 25 YRS - 1st Halle Hinchliffe, Ashanti Pennell &  

Annalise Edwards 2nd Molly Murray  

GREEN 11 YRS AND UNDER 15 YRS- 2nd Sophie Andrews & Suzannah Carey 

ORANGE 11 YRS AND UNDER 15 YRS-3rd Claudia McConnaughty 

Congratulations and well done! 
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Kinder/Year 1 - Miss Lummis 

Student of the Week 
Avianna Chatfield 
A great start and settling in well 
to school life at BCS. 
 
 
PBL Award 
Lexi Andrews 
Being safe and sensible in the 
playground including the pool. 

Year 4/5/6 - Miss Dorman 

Student of the Week 
Sonia Pagett 
Assisting younger students and 
peers on the playground and  
in the classroom. 
 
PBL Award  
Paige Stonham 
Being safe and sensible in the 
playground and at the pool. 

News 

Well done to the student’s in 4/5/6 who are regularly completing and return-

ing their homework.  

This term in writing, the class are studying narratives. This fortnight they have 

been learning to identify the structural and language features of narrative 

texts. 

In drama, the student’s have been learning about freeze frames. Freeze 

frames are used in drama to make a visual picture, like a photograph, to show 

characters in a scene or series of scenes. 

A reminder that a note was sent home to be signed in regards to the Quality 

Teaching Rounds. If you have any queries about this or require another note 

please contact me on the school phone number. 

Primary Awards of  Recognition & News 

Year 2/3 - Ms Baldock/ Mrs Horder 

Student of the Week 
Kenzie Stonham 
Fantastic understanding of place 
value in numeracy. 
 
PBL Award 
Georga Gardner 
Keeping her hands and feet to 
herself and being sensible at all 
times. 

News 

What a busy fortnight we have had in 2/3/4! The students have been focusing 

on narrative writing. They have been using fun sentence starters as a prompt 

to write an exciting story that catches the readers imagination. 

In numeracy, the students have been using a variety of different written and 

mental strategies to solve a variety of different addition sums. These different 

strategies require the students to use their knowledge of place value effective-

ly to make addition easier. 

For the Baradine Show later this month, each student in the class is entering 

into the 'Best Painted Rock' category of the children's section. If you have a 

suitable rock at home that your child can paint, please send it into school with 

them. 

Don't forget to send your child with a piece of fruit or veg each day for their 

morning 'Crunch and Sip'. This little snack in the morning really helps them to 

focus on their work and have plenty of energy. 

News 

I cannot believe another week has passed – the term certainly is flying by. 

K/1 have been super busy doing lots of art works around flowers – including 

scrunching crepe paper onto a flower template and designing their very own 

flowers and vases. 

We have also been learning about how to stay safe, learning about different 

road signs in personal development and health. In maths we have been busy 

exploring patterns and have used many different materials to explore and ex-

periment with this concept! 

Just a reminder that homework is handed out on a Monday and is due back on 

a Friday. A really big thank you to those students who have been completing 

their homework consistently – I am really proud of you. 
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Zone Level 

On Friday 19th February, seven primary students attended the Zone 

Swimming Carnival in Coonamble.  

The students did an incredible job in all of their events, resulting in five 

of them qualifying for the Regional Swimming Carnival in Armidale. 

Congratulations to all of the pupils who attended on their fantastic 

sportsmanship and behaviour on the day.  

A big thank you to Richie for driving the school car and timekeeping at 

the carnival. 

Miss Dorman 

Regional Level 

Bright and early on Monday 1st March, Mrs Hensby, Richie, Sonia, Lachlan and Leon travelled by school car to the Regional 

Swimming Carnival in Armidale, where they met Lincon and Sonia. Students competed in 50m, 100m freestyle and The Peter 

Dobson School Relay. Special mention to Lincon who also competed in backstroke, breastroke and butterfly.  

Congratulations to all students who participated, achieving personal bests and demonstrating a quality effort. Mrs Hensby and 

Richie were extremely proud of your behaviour and sportsmanship.  

Students enjoyed learning about the history of Captain Thunderbolt on the car journey home. 

Mrs Hensby 

Leon, Callem, Lincon, Lachlan, Indiannah, Sonia & Storme. 

Regional Level  

On Tuesday 2nd March ,Claudia, Chelsea and Hannah competed at the Secondary 

North West Regional Swimming Trials in Armidale.  

The girls swam well and put in a huge effort and narrowly missed out on selection 

for State. 

 Well done girls, you have done our school proud! 
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March 
Olive Lennon 2nd 

Lowana Ruttley 3rd 

Bond Jones 8th 

Emily Hoffmann 9th 

Tayla Dunn 15th 

Alice Harris 21st 

Reegan Siemsen 26th 

Alex Wicken 27th 

Callem Gardiner 30th 

Kenie Stonham 31st 

Parents 

Stay connected & informed  

School Website: www.baradine-c.schools.nsw.gov.au 

School Hours 

Primary and Secondary    

8.30 am - 3.00pm  

Students should not arrive at school before 8.30am  

as there is no playground supervision. 

 

 

 

Friday 19th North West Winter Trials Coonabarabran 

Monday 22nd-Friday 26th Year 11/12 Sea World Hospitality 

Work Placement 

Wednesday 24th Primary Terry McGoldrick Cup 

Wednesday 25th Moorambilla Workshops  

Primary & Secondary 

Saturday 27th Baradine Show 

Monday 29th Parent/Teacher meetings 

Tuesday 30th School Photo Day 

Thursday 1st Last day Term 1 

Monday 19th Staff Development Day 

Tuesday 20th Students resume Term 2 

Tuesday 27th Year 10 Vaccination Clinic 

Fri 30th RYDA (Rotary Youth Driver awareness)  

MARCH 

APRIL 
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